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In the spirit of reconciliation, we respectfully acknowledge that we live and work on the traditional lands of Indigenous Peoples. ENMAX 
headquarters is in Calgary, Alberta, the traditional territory of the Blackfoot Confederacy, comprised of the Siksika, Kainai, Piikani, and Amskapi 
Piikuni Nations; the Tsuut’ina Nation; and the îyârhe Nakoda Nations of Chiniki, Bearspaw, and Goodstoney, and home to the Métis Nation of 
Alberta, as well as many diverse Indigenous people who have made the city their home. We are committed to strengthening relationships with 
Indigenous Nations and peoples in all communities where we operate, through respect and collaboration. 
 

 

August 21, 2025 

 
Dear Landowner/Resident/Occupant/Business Owner: 
 
RE:  CENTRAL CALGARY 

Transmission Line Replacement Project 
 
 
On August 11, 2025, the AUC issued Decision 29583-D01-2025 denying ENMAX Power Corporation’s 
(“ENMAX Power”) application for the Central Calgary Transmission Line Replacement Project (“Application”). 
 
ENMAX Power appreciates the interest and feedback expressed by stakeholders throughout the regulatory 
process for this Application. ENMAX Power is committed to listening and responding to our community, as we 
recognize the value of continued dialogue.  
 
We will continue working closely with stakeholders, community members and the AUC as we work to 
determine our next steps. 
 

For more information about the Central Calgary Transmission Line Replacement Project, please visit 
www.enmax.com/centralcalgaryproject. 

 

For more information about the regulatory process and the AUC, please visit https://www.auc.ab.ca/. 
 
Thank you, 

Stakeholder Relations 
ENMAX Power 

https://www.enmax.com/centralcalgaryproject
https://www.auc.ab.ca/

